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Amber McNeill

From: Aaron Nick <anick@northportpd.com>

Sent: Friday, March 20, 2020 12:47 PM

To: Amber McNeill

Subject: DROP Application Aaron R. Nick

This is a written request to rescind the previously submitted DROP application from 11/20/19 that had been 

schedule to go in effect on/after 02/06/20. On 03/18/20, I was informed without any 

prior consultation from the City that a check had been paid out for the balance of accrued benefits. This 

decision  made without my consultation would adversely effect me in use of pre-approved vacation time and 

added pensionable amounts. Despite a lengthy phone conference call  between all parties there remained 

some misunderstandings and/or miscommunication. Based on these 

facts along with atypical DROP protocols on the part of the City, I'm requesting that my original application to 

enter the DROP program be rescinded. The application can be resubmitted at a later time to allowing the 

parties to meet , discuss and agree to the amended terms, dates and benefit option allocations. Thank you, for 

your consideration.    

 

Aaron Nick 

Police Officer/Traffic Enforcement Team/Traffic Homicide 

North Port Police Department 

4980 City Hall Boulevard 

North Port, Florida 34286 

Phone 941.429.7300 ext. 1529 

Fax 941.429.7390 

anick@northportpd.com 

www.cityofnorthport.com 

  

A City where you can "Achieve Anything." 

  

E-mail messages sent or received by City of North Port officials and employees in connection with official City 

business are public records subject to disclosure under the Florida Public Records Act. 
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